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  The Year of the Book Andrea Cheng,2012 This
fully illustrated chapter book follows Anna, a
young Asian-American girl, as she navigates
relationships with family, friends, and her
fourth-grade classroom, and finds a true best
friend. Illustrations.
  The Gifts of the Year Jane Van Cleef,2021-11-02
A story of celebration with the characters of
Hazel Village.
  The Grace Year Kim Liggett,2019-10-08 The
Instant New York Times Bestseller! Kim Liggett's
The Grace Year is a speculative thriller in the
vein of The Handmaid’s Tale and The Power. Survive
the year. No one speaks of the grace year. It’s
forbidden. In Garner County, girls are told they
have the power to lure grown men from their beds,
to drive women mad with jealousy. They believe
their very skin emits a powerful aphrodisiac, the
potent essence of youth, of a girl on the edge of
womanhood. That’s why they’re banished for their
sixteenth year, to release their magic into the
wild so they can return purified and ready for
marriage. But not all of them will make it home
alive. Sixteen-year-old Tierney James dreams of a
better life—a society that doesn’t pit friend
against friend or woman against woman, but as her
own grace year draws near, she quickly realizes
that it’s not just the brutal elements they must
fear. It’s not even the poachers in the woods, men
who are waiting for a chance to grab one of the
girls in order to make a fortune on the black
market. Their greatest threat may very well be
each other. With sharp prose and gritty realism,
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The Grace Year examines the complex and sometimes
twisted relationships between girls, the women
they eventually become, and the difficult
decisions they make in-between. “A visceral,
darkly haunting fever dream of a novel and an
absolute page-turner.” – Libba Bray, New York
Times bestselling author
  The 12 Week Year Brian P. Moran,Michael
Lennington,2013-05-15 The guide to shortening your
execution cycle down from one year to twelve weeks
Most organizations and individuals work in the
context of annual goals and plans; a twelve-month
execution cycle. Instead, The 12 Week Year avoids
the pitfalls and low productivity of annualized
thinking. This book redefines your year to be 12
weeks long. In 12 weeks, there just isn't enough
time to get complacent, and urgency increases and
intensifies. The 12 Week Year creates focus and
clarity on what matters most and a sense of
urgency to do it now. In the end more of the
important stuff gets done and the impact on
results is profound. Explains how to leverage the
power of a 12 week year to drive improved results
in any area of your life Offers a how-to book for
both individuals and organizations seeking to
improve their execution effectiveness Authors are
leading experts on execution and implementation
Turn your organization's idea of a year on its
head, and speed your journey to success.
  The Rap Year Book Shea Serrano,2015-10-13 A New
York Times–bestselling, in-depth exploration of
the most pivotal moments in rap music from 1979 to
2014. Here’s what The Rap Year Book does: It takes
readers from 1979, widely regarded as the moment
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rap became recognized as part of the cultural and
musical landscape, and comes right up to the
present, with Shea Serrano hilariously discussing,
debating, and deconstructing the most important
rap song year by year. Serrano also examines the
most important moments that surround the history
and culture of rap music—from artists’ backgrounds
to issues of race, the rise of hip-hop, and the
struggles among its major players—both personal
and professional. Covering East Coast and West
Coast, famous rapper feuds, chart toppers, and
show stoppers, The Rap Year Book is an in-depth
look at the most influential genre of music to
come out of the last generation. Picked by
Billboard as One of the 100 Greatest Music Books
of All-Time Pitchfork Book Club’s first selection
  The One Year Book of Discovering Jesus in the
Old Testament Nancy Guthrie,2012-10-08 We tend to
look to the New Testament to tell us about Jesus,
yet it was the Old Testament about which Jesus
said, “the Scriptures point to me!” In The One
Year Book of Discovering Jesus in the Old
Testament, Bible teacher Nancy Guthrie takes
readers from Genesis through Malachi, shining the
light of Christ on the promise of a descendent who
will put an end to the curse of sin; the story of
a father who offers up his son as a sacrifice; the
symbol of a temple where people can meet with God;
the prophecy of a servant who will suffer; the
person of a king who will rule with
righteousness—and so much more. Day by day
throughout the year, readers will see the beauty
of Christ in fresh new ways, creating a deeper
understanding and appreciation for who Jesus is
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and what he accomplished through his Cross and
Resurrection.
  The Plague Year Lawrence Wright,2021-06-08 From
the Pulitzer Prize–winning author of The Looming
Tower, and the pandemic novel The End of October:
an unprecedented, momentous account of
Covid-19—its origins, its wide-ranging
repercussions, and the ongoing global fight to
contain it A book of panoramic breadth ...
managing to surprise us about even those episodes
we … thought we knew well … [With] lively
exchanges about spike proteins and
nonpharmaceutical interventions and disease waves,
Wright’s storytelling dexterity makes all this
come alive.” —The New York Times Book Review From
the fateful first moments of the outbreak in China
to the storming of the U.S. Capitol to the
extraordinary vaccine rollout, Lawrence Wright’s
The Plague Year tells the story of Covid-19 in
authoritative, galvanizing detail and with the
full drama of events on both a global and intimate
scale, illuminating the medical, economic,
political, and social ramifications of the
pandemic. Wright takes us inside the CDC, where a
first round of faulty test kits lost America
precious time . . . inside the halls of the White
House, where Deputy National Security Adviser
Matthew Pottinger’s early alarm about the virus
was met with confounding and drastically costly
skepticism . . . into a Covid ward in a
Charlottesville hospital, with an idealistic young
woman doctor from the town of Little Africa, South
Carolina . . . into the precincts of prediction
specialists at Goldman Sachs . . . into Broadway’s
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darkened theaters and Austin’s struggling music
venues . . . inside the human body, diving deep
into the science of how the virus and vaccines
function—with an eye-opening detour into the
history of vaccination and of the modern anti-
vaccination movement. And in this full accounting,
Wright makes clear that the medical professionals
around the country who’ve risked their lives to
fight the virus reveal and embody an America in
all its vulnerability, courage, and potential. In
turns steely-eyed, sympathetic, infuriated,
unexpectedly comical, and always precise, Lawrence
Wright is a formidable guide, slicing through the
dense fog of misinformation to give us a 360-
degree portrait of the catastrophe we thought we
knew.
  The Stolen Year Anya Kamenetz,2022-08-23 An NPR
education reporter shows how the pandemic
disrupted children’s lives—and how our country has
nearly always failed to put our children first The
onset of COVID broke a 150-year social contract
between America and its children. Tens of millions
of students lost what little support they had from
the government—not just school but food, heat, and
physical and emotional safety. The cost was
enormous. But this crisis began much earlier than
2020. In The Stolen Year, Anya Kamenetz exposes a
long-running indifference to the plight of
children and families in American life and calls
for a reckoning. She follows families across the
country as they live through the pandemic, facing
loss and resilience: a boy with autism in San
Francisco who gains a foster brother and a
Hispanic family in Texas that loses a member to
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COVID, and finds solace when they need it most.
Kamenetz also recounts the history that brought us
to this point: how we thrust children and
caregivers into poverty, how we over-police
families of color, how we rely on mothers instead
of infrastructure. And how our government, in
failing to support our children through this
tumultuous time, has stolen years of their lives.
  The Year of Magical Thinking Joan
Didion,2007-02-13 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER •
NATIONAL BOOK AWARD WINNER • From one of America’s
iconic writers, a stunning book of electric
honesty and passion that explores an intensely
personal yet universal experience: a portrait of a
marriage—and a life, in good times and bad—that
will speak to anyone who has ever loved a husband
or wife or child. Several days before Christmas
2003, John Gregory Dunne and Joan Didion saw their
only daughter, Quintana, fall ill with what seemed
at first flu, then pneumonia, then complete septic
shock. She was put into an induced coma and placed
on life support. Days later—the night before New
Year’s Eve—the Dunnes were just sitting down to
dinner after visiting the hospital when John
Gregory Dunne suffered a massive and fatal
coronary. In a second, this close, symbiotic
partnership of forty years was over. Four weeks
later, their daughter pulled through. Two months
after that, arriving at LAX, she collapsed and
underwent six hours of brain surgery at UCLA
Medical Center to relieve a massive hematoma. This
powerful book is Didion’ s attempt to make sense
of the “weeks and then months that cut loose any
fixed idea I ever had about death, about illness
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... about marriage and children and memory ...
about the shallowness of sanity, about life
itself.
  Year of Yes Shonda Rhimes,2015-11-10 The creator
of Grey's Anatomy and Scandal details the one-year
experiment with saying yes that transformed her
life, revealing how accepting unexpected
invitations she would have otherwise declined
enabled powerful benefits.
  Floret Farm's A Year in Flowers Erin
Benzakein,2020-02-11 Learn how to buy, style, and
present seasonal flower arrangements for every
occasion. With sections on tools, flower care, and
design techniques, Floret Farm's A Year in Flowers
presents all the secrets to arranging garden-fresh
bouquets. Featuring expert advice from Erin
Benzakein, world-renowned flower farmer, floral
designer, and bestselling author of Floret Farm:
Cut Flower Garden, this book is a gorgeous and
comprehensive guide to everything you need to make
your own incredible arrangements all year long,
whether harvesting flowers from the backyard or
shopping for blooms at the market. • Includes an
A–Z flower guide with photos and care tips for
more than 200 varieties. • Simple-to-follow advice
on flower care, material selection, and essential
design techniques • More than 25 how-to projects,
including magnificent centerpieces, infinitely
giftable posies, festive wreaths, and breathtaking
bridal bouquets Floret Farm's A Year in Flowers
offers advice on every phase of working with cut
flowers—including gardening, buying, caring for,
and arranging fresh flowers. Brimming with
indispensable tips and hundreds of vibrant
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photographs, this book is an invitation to live a
flower-filled life and perfect for anyone who
loves flowers. • The definitive guide to flower
arranging from the biggest star in the farm-to-
centerpiece movement • Perfect for flower lovers,
avid and novice gardeners, floral designers,
wedding planners, florists, small farmers,
stylists, designers, crafters, and those
passionate about the local floral movement • For
those who loved Floret Farm's Cut Flower Garden by
Erin Benzakein, The Flower Recipe Book by Alethea
Harampolis, Seasonal Flower Arranging by Ariella
Chezar, and The Flower Chef by Carly Cylinder
  The One Year Book of Encouragement Harold
Myra,2010-08-23 The One Year Book of Encouragement
is a collection of insights from assorted
Christian authors, past and present—from Oswald
Chambers and Philip Yancey to John Calvin and John
Wesley. Draw encouragement every day from the
wisdom of the ages with this One Year book—it’s
bound to be a classic!
  Our Favorite Day of the Year A. E.
Ali,2020-06-30 “Gorgeously inviting illustrations
and a joyful theme…the consummate first day read.”
—Shelf Awareness (starred review) A heartwarming
picture book following a group of boys from
different backgrounds throughout the school year
as they become the best of friends. Musa’s feeling
nervous about his first day of school. He’s not
used to being away from home and he doesn’t know
any of the other kids in his class. And when he
meets classmates Moisés, Mo, and Kevin, Musa isn’t
sure they’ll have much in common. But over the
course of the year, the four boys learn more about
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each other, the holidays they celebrate, their
favorite foods, and what they like about school.
The more they share with each other, the closer
they become, until Musa can’t imagine any better
friends. In this charming story of friendship and
celebrating differences, young readers can
discover how entering a new friendship with an
open mind and sharing parts of yourself brings
people together. And the calendar of holidays at
the end of the book will delight children as they
identify special events they can celebrate with
friends throughout the year.
  The One Year Book of Hymns William J.
Petersen,Randy Petersen,1995 Here are 365 classic
hymn texts, along with stories of how they came to
be written. This is an ideal startling point for
personal or family devotions.
  The 100-Year Life Lynda Gratton,Andrew J.
Scott,2020-05-28 What will your 100-year life look
like? A new edition of the international
bestseller, featuring a new preface 'Brilliant,
timely, original, well written and utterly
terrifying' Niall Ferguson Does the thought of
working for 60 or 70 years fill you with dread? Or
can you see the potential for a more stimulating
future as a result of having so much extra time?
Many of us have been raised on the traditional
notion of a three-stage approach to our working
lives: education, followed by work and then
retirement. But this well-established pathway is
already beginning to collapse – life expectancy is
rising, final-salary pensions are vanishing, and
increasing numbers of people are juggling multiple
careers. Whether you are 18, 45 or 60, you will
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need to do things very differently from previous
generations and learn to structure your life in
completely new ways. The 100-Year Life is here to
help. Drawing on the unique pairing of their
experience in psychology and economics, Lynda
Gratton and Andrew J. Scott offer a broad-ranging
analysis as well as a raft of solutions, showing
how to rethink your finances, your education, your
career and your relationships and create a
fulfilling 100-year life. · How can you fashion a
career and life path that defines you and your
values and creates a shifting balance between work
and leisure? · What are the most effective ways of
boosting your physical and mental health over a
longer and more dynamic lifespan? · How can you
make the most of your intangible assets – such as
family and friends – as you build a productive,
longer life? · In a multiple-stage life how can
you learn to make the transitions that will be so
crucial and experiment with new ways of living,
working and learning? Shortlisted for the
FT/McKinsey Business Book of the Year Award and
featuring a new preface, The 100-Year Life is a
wake-up call that describes what to expect and
considers the choices and options that you will
face. It is also fundamentally a call to action
for individuals, politicians, firms and
governments and offers the clearest demonstration
that a 100-year life can be a wonderful and
inspiring one.
  What the Eyes Don't See Mona Hanna-
Attisha,2018-06-19 A NEW YORK TIMES NOTABLE BOOK •
The dramatic story of the Flint water crisis, by a
relentless physician who stood up to power.



12

“Stirring . . . [a] blueprint for all those who
believe . . . that ‘the world . . . should be full
of people raising their voices.’”—The New York
Times “Revealing, with the gripping intrigue of a
Grisham thriller.” —O: The Oprah Magazine Here is
the inspiring story of how Dr. Mona Hanna-Attisha,
alongside a team of researchers, parents, friends,
and community leaders, discovered that the
children of Flint, Michigan, were being exposed to
lead in their tap water—and then battled her own
government and a brutal backlash to expose that
truth to the world. Paced like a scientific
thriller, What the Eyes Don’t See reveals how
misguided austerity policies, broken democracy,
and callous bureaucratic indifference placed an
entire city at risk. And at the center of the
story is Dr. Mona herself—an immigrant, doctor,
scientist, and mother whose family’s activist
roots inspired her pursuit of justice. What the
Eyes Don’t See is a riveting account of a shameful
disaster that became a tale of hope, the story of
a city on the ropes that came together to fight
for justice, self-determination, and the right to
build a better world for their—and all of
our—children. Praise for What the Eyes Don’t See
“It is one thing to point out a problem. It is
another thing altogether to step up and work to
fix it. Mona Hanna-Attisha is a true American
hero.”—Erin Brockovich “A clarion call to live a
life of purpose.”—The Washington Post “Gripping .
. . entertaining . . . Her book has power
precisely because she takes the events she
recounts so personally. . . . Moral outrage
present on every page.”—The New York Times Book
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Review “Personal and emotional. . . She vividly
describes the effects of lead poisoning on her
young patients. . . . She is at her best when
recounting the detective work she undertook after
a tip-off about lead levels from a friend. . . .
‛Flint will not be defined by this crisis,’ vows
Ms. Hanna-Attisha.”—The Economist “Flint is a
public health disaster. But it was Dr. Mona, this
caring, tough pediatrican turned detective, who
cracked the case.”—Rachel Maddow
  Year of the Monkey Patti Smith,2019-09-24 From
the National Book Award-winning author of Just
Kids and M Train, a profound, beautifully realized
memoir in which dreams and reality are vividly
woven into a tapestry of one transformative year.
Following a run of New Year's concerts at San
Francisco's legendary Fillmore, Patti Smith finds
herself tramping the coast of Santa Cruz, about to
embark on a year of solitary wandering. Unfettered
by logic or time, she draws us into her private
wonderland with no design, yet heeding signs--
including a talking sign that looms above her,
prodding and sparring like the Cheshire Cat. In
February, a surreal lunar year begins, bringing
with it unexpected turns, heightened mischief, and
inescapable sorrow. In a stranger's words,
Anything is possible: after all, it's the Year of
the Monkey. For Smith--inveterately curious,
always exploring, tracking thoughts, writing--the
year evolves as one of reckoning with the changes
in life's gyre: with loss, aging, and a dramatic
shift in the political landscape of America. Smith
melds the western landscape with her own
dreamscape. Taking us from California to the
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Arizona desert; to a Kentucky farm as the
amanuensis of a friend in crisis; to the hospital
room of a valued mentor; and by turns to
remembered and imagined places, this haunting
memoir blends fact and fiction with poetic
mastery. The unexpected happens; grief and
disillusionment set in. But as Smith heads toward
a new decade in her own life, she offers this balm
to the reader: her wisdom, wit, gimlet eye, and
above all, a rugged hope for a better world.
Riveting, elegant, often humorous, illustrated by
Smith's signature Polaroids, Year of the Monkey is
a moving and original work, a touchstone for our
turbulent times.
  A Year Off Alexandra Brown,David
Brown,2018-09-18 In this mix of memoir, guidebook,
and travelogue, a married couple documents the
year they took off from work and traveled the
world together. Wait for me . . . Who knew these
three words said to a near stranger would start an
international travel adventure? A Year Off is one
part memoir, one part travel essays and one part
travel guide, documenting the story of Alexandra
and David Brown, a couple who decided to take a
year off from their jobs and “regular lives” to
travel the world together after only knowing each
other for four months. Each chapter tackles a
different part of the journey, including: -
Practical takeaways for how to take the same leap
and travel, like tips on budgeting, planning,
pacing and adjusting to culture shock -A look into
David and Alexandra’s story as they traveled the
world together and got to know one another -
Colorful memories of their travels, like a
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dramatic kayak ride in Milford Sound, New Zealand,
an emotional evening in India, a life-changing
meal in the Loire Valley, France, a hilarious
makeover in Romania . . . and many more This
inspiring book is for all the dreamers, would-be
adventurers and endearingly practical
professionals looking to scratch the travel itch.
With many gorgeous photographs and actionable
travel advice, A Year Off captures all the beauty
and magic of the wanderlust spirit, guiding
readers on how to take the same leap and showing
them just how doable a journey this type of round-
the-world travel is. Praise for A Year Off “In A
Year Off married couple Alexandra and David Brown
chronicle a trip around the world and provide
advice for travelers who may want to follow in
their footsteps. Filled with personal stories,
useful takeaways, beautiful photos and great
design, chapters like “Identity Crisis” and
“Financial Freak-outs” make it clear that the
Browns haven’t airbrushed their story.” —BookPage
“Have you ever dreamed of quitting the rat race
and taking a year off—and then swiftly jolted back
to reality? If so, A Year Off will give you the
inspiration and the courage to make it happen in
real life.” —The Independent
  A Wonderful Year Nick Bruel,2015-01-06 A picture
book comically following one girl through each of
the four seasons--
  Year Zero Ian Buruma,2014-09-30 A marvelous
global history of the pivotal year 1945 as a new
world emerged from the ruins of World War II Year
Zero is a landmark reckoning with the great drama
that ensued after war came to an end in 1945. One
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world had ended and a new, uncertain one was
beginning. Regime change had come on a global
scale: across Asia (including China, Korea,
Indochina, and the Philippines, and of course
Japan) and all of continental Europe. Out of the
often vicious power struggles that ensued emerged
the modern world as we know it. In human terms,
the scale of transformation is almost impossible
to imagine. Great cities around the world lay in
ruins, their populations decimated, displaced,
starving. Harsh revenge was meted out on a wide
scale, and the ground was laid for much horror to
come. At the same time, in the wake of unspeakable
loss, the euphoria of the liberated was
extraordinary, and the revelry unprecedented. The
postwar years gave rise to the European welfare
state, the United Nations, decolonization,
Japanese pacifism, and the European Union. Social,
cultural, and political “reeducation” was imposed
on vanquished by victors on a scale that also had
no historical precedent. Much that was done was
ill advised, but in hindsight, as Ian Buruma shows
us, these efforts were in fact relatively
enlightened, humane, and effective. A poignant
grace note throughout this history is Buruma’s own
father’s story. Seized by the Nazis during the
occupation of Holland, he spent much of the war in
Berlin as a laborer, and by war’s end was
literally hiding in the rubble of a flattened
city, having barely managed to survive starvation
rations, Allied bombing, and Soviet shock troops
when the end came. His journey home and attempted
reentry into “normalcy” stand in many ways for his
generation’s experience. A work of enormous range
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and stirring human drama, conjuring both the Asian
and European theaters with equal fluency, Year
Zero is a book that Ian Buruma is perhaps uniquely
positioned to write. It is surely his masterpiece.

Decoding Year: Revealing the Captivating Potential
of Verbal Expression

In a period characterized by interconnectedness
and an insatiable thirst for knowledge, the
captivating potential of verbal expression has
emerged as a formidable force. Its power to evoke
sentiments, stimulate introspection, and incite
profound transformations is genuinely awe-
inspiring. Within the pages of "Year," a
mesmerizing literary creation penned with a
celebrated wordsmith, readers set about an
enlightening odyssey, unraveling the intricate
significance of language and its enduring affect
our lives. In this appraisal, we shall explore the
book is central themes, evaluate its distinctive
writing style, and gauge its pervasive influence
on the hearts and minds of its readership.
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